
Dear [Hospital Name] Team, 

We are reaching out to raise awareness about the importance of skin cancer prevention within 

our community. As skin cancer rates continue to rise, it is essential that we work together to 

educate our patients and promote preventive measures.  

Skin cancer is largely preventable with proper education on sun safety, regular skin checks, and 

early detection. We encourage [Hospital Name] to participate in our upcoming skin cancer 

awareness month events, which include free screenings, informational sessions, and workshops 

on protective measures.  

Additionally, we propose displaying educational materials in your facilities to inform patients 

about the risks of UV exposure, the importance of sunscreen, and guidance on recognizing early 

signs of skin cancer.  

Together, we can make a significant impact on skin cancer prevention in our community. Thank 

you for your commitment to patient health and well-being.  

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information]  


